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Department of Corporate Services 
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Scrip Code: 539199 

                                         

 

                                         July 15, 2024 

 

Subject: Disclosure Regarding Letter received from Reserve Bank of India. 

 

Ref.; Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

This is with reference to the below query received from BSE about the Corporate 

Announcement submitted by the Company on 05-Jul-2024 at 6.18 PM under Regulation 30 of 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015: 

 

“the material event is not disclosed to the Exchange within 24 hours”.   

 

In this regard we would like to inform you that the communication dated 03-Jul-2024 from the 

Reserve Bank of India was received on the official email ID of the Company Secretary at 5.00 

PM. As the Company Secretary was on leave on 03-Jul-2024 and 04-Jul-2024, the email came 

to notice only on 05-Jul-2024 at around 11.23 am post resumption of office. Necessary 

disclosure under Regulation 30 was given to the Exchange at 6.18 PM on the same day after 

internal deliberations. Incidentally, the RBI letter has not been received by the Company in 

physical mode till date. 

 

Therefore, it is submitted that the disclosure was given to the exchange within the prescribed 

time.  

 

Thank you for your information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

For SG Finserve Limited 

 

 

Ritu Nagpal 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M. No. A38318 

http://www.sgfinserve.com/

		2024-07-15T14:26:37+0530
	RITU NAGPAL




